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Hello my name is John Hefferin, and I have been a motorcycle rider in Oregon for 

over 50 years. I was born in Portland, but lived in California for a few years. While 

living in California I learned that lane sharing for motorcycle riders makes ALL traffic 

flow better and is WAY safer for motorcycle riders, since the chances of getting hit 

from behind in stop and go traffic are almost eliminated by lane sharing. Please 

support the proposed legislation to allow lane sharing in Oregon. Thank you, John 

Hefferin 


